
From: Reagan Foster <arf0013@tigermail.auburn.edu>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/28/2017 9:13:27 PM
Subject: Summer 2017 Internship

Hello Mr Varat,

I wanted to let you know that I completed an application for an internship in Senator Lindsey Graham's office 
in Greenville. Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant's recommendation as well as yours is greatly appreciated. 
Thank you for your help and time.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Reagan Foster
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